
Government and non-market producers: cost of capital of own assets  
 

The AEG reaffirmed the principle to include a return to capital on non-financial assets used in 
non-market production. 

It was agreed to follow-up on a one-on-one basis the comments from the global and country 
consultations, including those comments on the scope, and report back to the next AEG Meeting 
in early 2006. 
 


